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The S.U.P.W. (Socially Useful Productive Work) program involves students          

participating in hands-on activities that benefit their school or local community. 

S.U.P.W. teaches students the value of work and service to others and promotes   

social responsibility and civic engagement. The activities serve as small steps to      

encourage students to make a positive contribution to society.  

This year, the students of classes 9, 10, 11 and 12 of The Bishop’s Co-Ed School, 

Kalyani Nagar visited the Resource Recycling Centre (RRC) located at the civic  

playground in Kalyani Nagar. The RRC was set up as an initiative of Team Swachh 

Kalyani Nagar (TSKN), an NGO, in collaboration with the Pune Municipal           

Corporation.  

  



Classes 9 and 11 visited the center on 24th June 2023 while Class 12 and Class 10 

went on 22nd July 2023 and 16th September 2023.  

During her interaction, Mrs. Purnima Joshi and her team introduced the students 
to the process of recycling. The activity aimed to educate students about the      
benefits of recycling and how to protect the environment. Students were encouraged 

to bring along scrap material from their homes such as wastepaper, plastic, and     

e-waste, which were deposited at the centre. 

Students enthusiastically participated in this recycling activity, learning a great 

deal about protecting our environment and conserving resources for future        

generations. The experience was both educational and fun. 
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